
RESOLUTION

GRANT AWARD - VIRGINIA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

TRANSPORTATION ALTERNATIVES GRANT - CLARA BYRD BAKER

ELEMENTARY SCHOOL - SAFE ROUTES TO SCHOOL - $361.949

in Fiscal Year 2019, James City County was awarded $361,949 in Transportation 
Alternatives Funds by the Virginia Department of Transportation under the Safe 
Routes to School Program; and

WHEREAS,

James City County must appropriate $361,949, the award amount.WHEREAS,

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED that the Board of Supervisors of James City County, 
Virginia, hereby authorizes the appropriation of $361,949 to the Special Projects/Grants Fund.

Revenue:

$361.949VDOT - CBB Safe Routes to School

Expenditure:

$361.949Clara Byrd Baker Safe Routes to School

Ruth M. Larson
Chairman, Board of Supervisors 

VOTES
AYE NAY ABSTAINATTEST:

MCGLENNON ^ 
ICENHOUR 
SADLER 
HIPPLE 
LARSON

\^LAJiJbcC^)^L^ H&UJ'S
Teresa J. Fellovw'
Deputy Clerk to the Board

77"
Adopted by the Board of Supervisors of James City County, Virginia, this 11th day of

December, 2018.
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